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February 18, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned to hear that needed infrastructure projects are being

canceled. In the Francisco bay area the electrification of our train line

is now indefinitely on hold due to a last minute federal block of funds.

This is the kind of project that creates jobs, improves connections between

communities and reduces congestion.

Please assure me that you will work toward your campaign promise of

increasing construction projects.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our extensive and efficient infrastructure.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


